
Announcements for Wednesday, October 17, 2018 

-Any remaining Lost & Found Items will be donated to the Betty Griffin Thrift Store on Friday, 

October 19th. 

-Attention ALL SENIORS: Are you interested in a career as a Medical Assistant, Firefighter, or 

LPN? Do you want to be a Cosmetologist, Paramedic, Welder, or Diesel Technician? Then come 

explore First Coast Technical College with your school counselors on a Field Trip to FCTC. Pick 

up your permission slip at the GUIDANCE desk TODAY. Seats are LIMITED, so take care of this 

today, SENIORS. 

 


